Public Administration Committee

From: Meredith Scobie .

Sent: Saturday, 22 March 2014 10:59 AM
To: Public Administration Committee
Subject: not in favour of recreational shooting
Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am not in favour of recreational hunting of feral animals for several reasons- the collateral damage caused by
shooters to native species.

the inhumane deaths suffered by these animals no evidence to support the notion that allowing shooters to
eradicate feral species is effective.

Sincerely,

Meredith Scobie



